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Stakeholders Urged to Comment on RFS Waiver Request
Interview with RFA CEO Bob Dinneen on RFS Comment Period 
The comment period on a waiver of the Renewable Fuel Standard (RFS) requested by several governors is underway and was recently extended by the Environmental Protection Agency.  So, between now and October 11 is the time for all interested parties to be getting their comments in to EPA to have their voices heard on the issue.

In this edition of "The Ethanol Report," Renewable Fuels Association (RFA) president and CEO Bob Dinneen talks about why it is important for ethanol interests to make comments on the waiver request and why they still believe a waiver is unnecessary.

Ethanol Report on RFS Waiver Comment Period   6:32
The report is voiced by reporter Cindy Zimmerman in the format of a complete program called "The Ethanol Report." Please feel free to use as you wish, edited or in its complete form. If you have any problems downloading the audio files, please contact ZimmComm New Media at 573-230-3024 or by emailing cindy@zimmcomm.biz.  
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